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February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Syosset Central School District, in compliance with Section 3208 of the New York Education Law, 
requires a screening procedure for all new entrants.  This process includes an educational review by the 
building team specialists which includes, in addition to the classroom teacher, school nurse, speech and 
language therapist, physical education teacher, developmental learning teacher, school psychologist, and 
building principal. 
 
The information gained from this review will enable school personnel to identify any individual 
programming needs for your child and provide an optimal environment for learning. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this screening procedure, please contact your child’s building 
principal. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Theresa Curry, Ed. D. 
Deputy Superintendent of Schools  
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